
Fourth Grade News: 
December

It is unbelievable that 2023 is coming to an end already. The holiday season has begun, and our 
hope is that your family is enjoying this special time of year in every way. We are grateful for a 
wonderful and amazing school where students can come to learn and grow daily. 

Important dates

Reminders

❖ Homework: Student's need to be practicing 
their multiplication facts at home for 5-10 
minutes a night. 

❖ It is cold out and we will have outside 
recess most days. Students need to be 
bringing a good warm jacket to school 
please. 

❖ No hoodies or jackets may be worn in the 
building. Students may wear cardigans and 
sweaters with no hoods in uniform shirt 
colors.

❖ We need extra Kleenex and Clorox wipes, if 
families can donate, we would appreciate it.

● December 6: Birthday Treats for December birthdays

● December 19: Winter Parties

● December 20- January 6 NO SCHOOL: Winter Break

● Tuesday January 7: First day back to school

What we are working 
on in class

Literacy: We are reading a chapter 
book in class. Ask your student about 
the characters and what it is about!

PBL: We are finishing our final project 
by creating an infographic about an 
animal they created and how it 
survived in their habitat. This can be 
done on the computer or a poster! 

Math: Students have started working 
with big numbers in the thousands. 
They have been putting numbers in 
order from biggest to smallest, 
rounding, and will be subtracting too.

Ms. Hirst, Mrs. Sarah, and Mrs. LeJeune want to say ...


